
CBE to Share Findings of Independent Bullying Review 

Calgary – News media are invited to an availability regarding the findings of an 
independent bullying review.  
 
News availability details 
 
Date:  Wednesday, Oct. 16, 2019 
 
Time:     1 p.m. 
 
Where:  Calgary Board of Education  

  1221 – 8th Street. S.W., Multi-Purpose Room 
  

Who:  Christopher Usih, chief superintendent 
Dr. Kent Donlevy, independent consultant and review author 
 

*The review and related materials have been posted to the CBE website.  
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Media Relations 

403-819-2317 

 

mediarelations@cbe.ab.ca 

https://www.cbe.ab.ca/news-centre/Pages/cbe-releases-independent-bullying-review.aspx

